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Dear Parents,  
  

Thank you for reading this second letter which follows our initial information that we have 
a positive Covid-19 test result for a member of our school community.  We continue to 
support our school family during this time and our thoughts are with them.  
  

Although Out of Hours PHA, Governors and I took the decision to close the P4 H/C class 
bubble for Monday 5th October 2020 as a precaution, there has been a further risk 
assessment completed with the PHA Education arm.  
 
Following this conversation, the Board of Governors and I have been advised by PHA to 
keep P4 H/C closed for the next ten days. The class will return on Thursday 15th October 
2020 at 8.45am. 
 
I do appreciate the concerns of you as parents, pupils, and the wider school community and 
I wish to reassure you that every precaution has been taken at this time. Your other 
children who attend Nettlefield do not need to self-isolate unless a pupil from this class 
begins to exhibit symptoms of Covid-19. At this point the family would self-isolate, school 
and the PHA should also be contacted.  
  

Ensuring the safety of all pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to 
monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed.   
 
If you have a personal query/concern please do not hesitate to contact me on the school 
email address, help@nettlefield.co.uk. Schoolwork will continue via Seesaw Class so it is 
essential that families access the Seesaw Class app. If you have any issues, please contact 
school.    
  

As a school family we would really appreciate that everyone would respect the 
confidentiality of this family and our school policy that asks for all communication on 
Seesaw to remain private and not shared on social media.  
  

Many thanks in advance for your understanding in this.  
  

Kind Regards,  
 
Mr S. McLean 
Principal 
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